
 

 

AEA Friday Leadership Message 
 

September 1, 2017 
 

AEA FRIDAY LEADERSHIP MESSAGE 

Executive Director’s Message 
 
Dear AEA Families: 
 
It gives me great pleasure to welcome you to the 2017-2018 school year at AEA.  We feel honored that you 
have selected our schools and are excited for the new school year. 
 
As we ease into the year, it is critical that families stay updated as to AEA events and other news.  Please be 
sure to access the official AEA calendar (found at www.aeacs.org) and check it regularly.  Additionally, you 
will be receiving our official newsletter twice a month and numerous alerts and reminders by email as well as 
text message. 
 
In an email to parents over the summer vacation I mentioned my dual role of AEA Executive Director and 
Middle School Principal.  We are in the process of recruiting and screening applicants for this position, and as 
of yet do not have a firm date when the position will be filled.  I will update the community as information 
becomes available.   
 
Finally, wearing my Principal hat: we appreciate your patience with student schedule changes in the middle 
school.  Due to student assessments being administered this week we continue to make schedule changes to 
better serve our students.  We should have most changes finalized by the end of next week. 
 
School will be closed Monday, September 4 in observance of Labor Day.  All classes will resume on 
Tuesday, September 5 as scheduled. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Sciarretta 
AEA Executive Director 
Please check out my Executive Director’s Blog. 
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September 4th - No School - LABOR DAY 
September 7th - 3:00pm  GCC Meeting at Elementary 
September 7th - 6:00pm FOAEA Meeting at Elementary 
September 12th - 4:30pm  AEA Board of Trustees Meeting at Middle 
September 16th - 6:00pm  Annual GCC Disco at Middle 
September 18th - 5:00pm  7th Grade Back to School Night at Middle 
September 19th - 5:00pm  8th Grade Back to School Night at Middle 
September 20th - 5:00pm  6th Grade Back to School Night at Middle 
September 20th - German Exchange visit AEA 
September 21st - 7:30am  Picture Day at both campuses 
September 21st - 5:00pm  Open House / Back to School Night at Elementary MPR 

AEA Events at a Glance: 
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